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Road Tests will return to the following RMV Service Centers beginning the week of June 21, 
2022.  Tests have not been available here since before the pandemic. 
  

 Easthampton (Class D only) - Tuesdays and Wednesdays 
 Martha’s Vineyard (Class D and M) - Tuesdays only 
 Southbridge (Class D only) - Thursdays and Fridays 
 South Yarmouth (Class D and M) - Wednesdays and Thursdays 

  
Road tests at these locations can be scheduled through Mass.Gov/RMV or through the 
Contact Center. 
  
All road test applicants are required to bring their own vehicle for their Class D or Class M 
road tests that meets our safety and equipment requirements.  Class D vehicles must have 
an emergency brake in the center console of the vehicle that is accessible to the examiner.  
Applicants can visit Mass.Gov/RoadTest to get familiar with vehicle and sponsor 
requirements. 
 
Customers can also see the Road Test Information Sheet for more information. 
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https://www.mass.gov/orgs/massachusetts-registry-of-motor-vehicles
https://www.mass.gov/guides/road-test-information
https://www.mass.gov/doc/class-d-and-m-road-test-checklist/download

